
 

 

CITY OF NORTH OAKS 
NOTICE OF QUORUM  

 
Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the North Oaks City Council may 
be present at the Rave security presentation in the Council Chambers 
(Community Room, 100 Village Center Drive, MN to be held at 6:00 p.m. 
on Tuesday, January 31, 2023. This Meeting is open for public 
observation. For more information, contact North Oaks City Hall at 651-
792-7750. 
 
 
Kevin Kress 
 
North Oaks City Administrator 


